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SmartSource Computer & Audio Visual Rentals Launches New Website – 

Reflects Company’s Broad Offerings, Nationwide Presence and Satisfied Customers 

Hauppauge, NY… 

SmartSource Computer & Audio Visual Rentals (Hauppauge, NY, www.smartsourcerentals.com), the 
nation’s leading provider of computer, audio visual (AV) and trade show technology rentals and services, 
knows what matters to corporate event, professional conference and trade show planners and their 
constituents, as well as the traditional corporate technology user. Its new website reflects that insight and 
puts it all out there for the market to see. Front and center at the newly designed 
www.smartsourcerentals.com is a flash design promoting some of its most popular leading-edge 
technologies. They include: WiFi arrays, video walls, charging stations, presentation and event 
technologies, and lighting and staging technologies.  

According to SmartSource Rentals’ Director of Marketing Tanja Jacobsen, “Our new website is a much 
better reflection of who we are as a company. It conveys that our role is much broader than that of a 
technology rental resource. Our clients regard us as technology advisors; professionals with both the 
business and technical acumen that enables us to recommend the absolute best technology solutions for 
their needs.” 

The new site also highlights the company’s satisfied customers.  You’ll find testimonials under the 
heading of “Happy Customers.” At this writing, there were testimonials from Chase, the National 
Association of Home Builders, and the ASAE and The Center for Association Leadership; a good 
indication of the markets SmartSource Rentals has successfully cornered. Jacobsen said that the 
testimonials will be changed on a regular basis. 

A “Featured Video” provides a “glimpse at some of SmartSource Rentals’ most popular and industry-
leading technology rental products and services” presented at a recent tech fair the company held at its 
Chicago office. The SmartSource Rentals website includes a map of the U.S. with call-outs indicating its 
21 branch locations. 

An informative Blog, along with a “Get a Quote” feature and the standard “About Us” and “Technology 
Rentals” sections give SmartSource Rentals website visitors the opportunity to gain a complete overview 
of the company’s extensive offerings and the corporate values that have contributed to the company’s 
steady growth and continued success as evidenced by its placement on this year’s Inc. 5000 - The Fastest 
Growing Private Companies in America. 
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About SmartSource Computer & Audio Visual Rentals 

SmartSource Rentals provides a unique range of rental products and services under the overall brand 
“Total Technology.”  SmartSource has the largest national footprint in the computer and audio visual 
rental space.  The company serves the trade show, professional conferences, and general technology 
markets. SmartSource is widely recognized for its breadth and depth of offerings and seamless systems 
integration for even the most complex temporary installations. By leveraging high performance IT, AV, 
and the latest interactive technologies, SmartSource helps marketers effectively convey and distill their 
brand messages with optimum, impactful impressions. SmartSource Rentals has fully-staffed and 
equipped branch offices in 21 major metropolitan markets. Founded in 1984 as Rent-a-PC, the company 
was the pioneer market maker in technology rentals. For more information, visit: 
www.smartsourcerentals.com or call: 800-888-8686. 

 

 


